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Dear Sir, 
Regarding proposed alterations to existing agreement. 
 
We object that the maximum of 150 houses has now been changed to Approximately that amount. 
 
As everybody who lives in Preston Street/Portland Crescent is aware the traffic is already at 
maximum levels to keep it safe for pedestrians and motorist. 
School days are an absolute nightmare, parents drive at rediculous speeds,on their mobiles and park 
anywhere. 
 
So we therefore strongly believe that these roads cannot sustain any further increase in traffic. 
 
Mr and Mrs Harris 

 
 
 




